Glasgow,

Dear Friend of BCIB,

Body coding is of the essence. After a few decades of underground activity, body
coding is now a recognized topic of research as well as a real tool for thousands of
programmers everywhere.

At BCIB, we have the feeling to have been instrumental in this success, and we are
quite proud of that so far.

Now, we face new challenges. As the exposition of BC increases, we must try to
retain its pioneer spirit among the growing community. This new version of our web-
site is part of this commitment. We will be adding new sections and materials regularly.

In a sense we hope it will never go really mainstream. Body-Coding has the ability to
shift one’s vision of programming more than any other activity has.

We also count on you to go on spreading the word and bring new vistas to Body Coding.

Happy B.C. and B.C. forever

Allan Matou-Madi

Body-coding International Board



